

## UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

## दिल्ली विश्वविद्यालय

## **MESSAGE FOR COLLEGES**

Dear Principals & Friends,

I wish you all good health and safety. It is the time to take necessary precautions as Covid-19's second wave is creating a grave situation in the country. This time, the severity and intensity of pandemic is causing immense distress and disruption to the whole society.

As the family member of Delhi University you need not panic. Now is the time to be united and face the situation carefully. You have to remain strong yourselves to serve the society and the nation as a whole. The Delhi University Administration will absolutely ensure that all your concerns will be taken care of to the maximum. Therefore, we request you all to please stay safe with adequate care and precautions.

I am confident that you, the Principals of Delhi University, can help the students as well as the society in the best possible manner.

It is also requested you all to put the attached message for students on college website and mail the same to the individual student of your college.

We wish you all the best.

Regards,

**Dean of Colleges**